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 We are dedicated to the welfare 
and rescue of greyhounds  
especially those in Spain 
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Dear Friends, 
 
As I start to write this newsletter the sun is streaming through the office 
and it is more like a day in July than February.  It seems strange to be working 
with the windows open whilst boxing up more coats, treats, blankets etc for 
the shelters in Spain.    
 
A big thank you to everyone for making some lovely coats and blankets for the 
galgos and also for taking part in our Christmas Appeal which raised just over 
Ã1,400.00.    
 
This newsletter is packed with our news over the last six months and we are 
getting ready now for the fundraising season and hope the weather will be kind 
to us all again this year.  Please check our website/FB page for events news. 
 
We are again having a Summer Raffle and enclose a book of raffle tickets  
with this newsletter and hope you will take part .  The draw will be on         
26th July. Cheques, payable to Greyhounds in Need CIO, and raffle stubs 
should be returned to us at 5A, 80 High Street, Egham, Surrey, TW20 9HE.   
If you would like more tickets please call us on 01784 483206, or email usñ                            
info@greyhoundsinneed.co.uk  and we will put them in the post.    
 
We are very grateful to Sue and Penny for donating the 2nd Prize for our  
raffle this year.  As many of you know they used to run the Bournemouth shop 
for us until moving, in 2015, to Cornwall.   They now run a lovely dog friendly 
holiday lodge near Bude.  Here is a link to their website - 
 
                               www.seacoombeholidaylodge.co.uk   
 
We enclose our new merchandise catalogue and hope you will find something 
you like for you and/or your four legged friends.   Larger photos and limited 
stock items can also be found on our website. 
 
We continue to raise funds on eBay from the kind donations our supporters 
send or bring to the office.  We are always looking for different items to   
sell.   The most popular items we have sold in the last year are shoes, bags   
and clothing, especially new with tags.     
 
It just remains for me to say a big thank you to Tracey and Geraldine for all 
the help and support they give me in the office.  We are always busy but still 
find time for a giggle to help us get through all the work.   
 
I would also like to thank our local volunteers who regularly come to the office 
to help with the administration work which continues to grow. 
 
                                                                    Carolyn x 
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The trustees took the difficult   
decision to close our Bournemouth 
charity shop, which ceased trading   
at the end of 2018.  The shop had 
served us well for a number of 
years but posed  an increasingly 
worrying control and compliance    
problem, being so far away from  
our centre of operations. 
 
This decision has, of course,       
resulted in a loss of income to GIN 
partially offset by a reduction in 
costs and the trusteesõ immediate 
task is to extend our fundraising 
activities in order to replace this 
loss. 
 
This brings me to the very important subject of legacies. We have been     
fortunate in the generosity of so many of our supporters in this regard.              
Many larger charities report that as much as half of their incomes come    
from this source which has become a major force in charitable giving,         
given the current pressures on incomes.  You will find information on legacy 
giving on page 7. It is important to bear in mind that this form of giving has 
substantial tax advantages and these are explained in the leaflet which can   
be downloaded from our website by following the link on page 7.   It is         
important, however, to emphasise that you should take professional advice on 
your particular circumstances.  
 
I hope all our readers will take a moment to look at pages 10 and 11 where you 
will find news about our education programme in Spain.  After a slow start 
this is really taking off thanks to the enthusiastic work of our Spanish       
colleagues, who like us believe passionately that the only route to lasting 
change lies in helping rising generations of children to understand that all   
animals are sensate beings deserving care and kindness and, in particular,  
that the cruelty meted out to galgos must stop.   
 
I believe that the masses of beautiful drawings 
done by school children which we receive 
and their enthusiasm which we have seen 
on our visits are ample evidence that 
change can me made.  It will take time, 
but with your help much can be achieved. 
 

 

Trusteesõ pages 

 New arrivals at Vic, Barcelona 


